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A LEADING SCHOOL OF VIBRANT LEARNERS, ROOTED IN GOOD VALUES 

Letter from the Principal                                       25 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Presently, Singapore is still in Phase 3 (Heightened Alert) and this letter contains important information for 
all parents.  We seek the understanding and co-operation of all parents/guardians to continue to help keep 
our school a safe place for learning. 
 
1)   Arrangements for school reopening in Term 3 
We refer to the Parents Gateway (PG) message sent by MOE HQ on 14 June 2021. Please be reminded 
that students will return to school according to the following arrangements when term 3 starts on 28 June 
2021: 

- From Monday, 28 June 2021, Primary 4 to 6 students will return to school.  
- Primary 1 to 3 students will be on HBL for the first week (28 June to 2 July 2021) 
- All levels of students will return to school from Tuesday, 6 July 2021 onwards. (Monday, 5 July 2021, 

is a school holiday). 
 
2)   Trace-Together Tokens 
Please remind your child(ren) to continue to bring their TraceTogether Tokens to school on a daily basis.  
Students should have their TT token with them throughout the school day to facilitate accurate contact 
tracing, should the need arise.  They would also be required to show their TT Token to their teacher every 
morning during the daily temperature-taking exercise.   
 
3)   Wearing of Face Masks 
Face masks are be worn throughout the day when students are in school.  MOH has recommended the use 
of masks with better filtration capability.  You may want to refer to the following infographic on what 
constitutes a good mask with better filtration capability. 
 

 
                Infographic taken from CNA: 
       (https://www.channelnewsasia.com/news/singapore/covid-19-mtf-masks-better-bacterial-filtration-surgical-variants-14832980) 
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We have noticed that some students wear reusable masks that no longer fit them as repeated washings 
have made the elastic ear loops very loose.  For such cases, we would recommend that parents purchase 
new reusable masks for their child(ren) so that their child(ren) will be better protected. 
 
5)   CCAs 
E-CCAs will be held for the first four weeks of term 3 (i.e. from 28 June to 23 July).  In-person CCAs will 
only resume from 26 July 2021.  Should there be any change to the resumption date of In-person CCAs, 
the school will update parents and students. 
 
6)   Other important reminders (in light of the COVID-19 situation): 

a) Students who have household members on Quarantine Order (QO) or Stay Home Notice (SHN) are 

required to inform our school and provide the relevant information. Further advice will be provided 

by the school for further action, if required. 

b) The general message to all students and their household members is: please seek immediate 

medical treatment if any household member is unwell with flu-like symptoms.  In the past months, 

there have been confirmed COVID-19 cases who did not seek medical treatment on the onset of 

their symptoms and this has affected their own household members who subsequently came down 

with COVID-19 as well.   Protect your loved ones by being socially responsible. 

c) Should any student be on AA or LOA(QO), they will still be able to continue learning though HBL 

and our teachers will support them and keep in touch with them. 

 

7)   Youth Day School Holiday 

Please take note that Mon 5 July 2021 is a school holiday (Youth Day).  School will resume on Tue 6 July 

2021 when all students will report to school. 

 
 
 
Together we endeavour all the way!    
 

 
Thomas Koh  
Principal 
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